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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the vacancy at our school.  Great Harwood Primary School is a 
calm, nurturing school with high expectations and a genuine commitment to every child.  
We are looking for the right candidate to join our supportive team in September as one of 
our long-serving teachers moves to a part time role. 
 
Initially, we are looking for a class teacher to work 3 days per week on a fixed-term contract 
with the potential for this to be extended to full-time and permanent in the future. 
  
This is a great time to join us as the school is currently on an exciting journey to build on the 
strengths identified from our Good Ofsted judgement in September 2023.   
 
We are very proud of our school and welcome you to visit us and see for yourself. 
 
If you would like to visit the school or have any questions regarding this post, please contact 
the school directly via the contact details below: 
 
Email: 
bursar@greatharwood.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Phone: 
01254 880810 
 
Dates to note: 
Closing date 7th May 
Interview w/b19th May 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J M McKenna 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.greatharwood.lancs.sch.uk/

